
	
	

Taj	Safaris	offers	Wildlife	Escape	in	India	
	
Taj	 Safaris	 has	 announced	 The	 Wildlife	 Escape	 Offer—an	 Indian	 jungle	 safari	
experiences.	Guests	can	enjoy	stargazing	excursions,	survival	training	programs	and	
jungle	drives	conducted	in	an	open	4x4	safari	vehicle,	direct	from	Taj’s	safari	lodges.		
	
The	company’s	luxury	safari	lodges	in	the	jungles	of	Central	India—Baghvan	in	Pench	
National	Park,	Mahua	Kothi	in	Bandhavgarh	National	Park,	Pashan	Garh	in	Panna	
National	Park	and	Banjaar	Tola	in	Kanha	National	Park—will	reopen	for	a	new	season	
on	October	1,	2018.	
	
Children	can	try	their	hand	at	The	Young	Naturalist	Program;	available	at	all	lodges,	
to	brush	up	on	their	jungle	survival	skills.	They	will	learn	to	make	fire;	rope	knots	and	
uses	an	old	water	compass	to	find	their	way	and	more.		
	
	
	
	
	


